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Mr. Howard T. Bryant 
Manager, Rates 
Tampa Electric Company 
P.O. Box 11 1 
Tampa, FL 33601 

Re: Tampa Electric Company - Modification of Program Participation Standards for Solar 
Pilot Programs 

Dear Mr. Bryant: 

On March 28, 201 1, Tampa Electric Company (TECO) submitted its proposed modification 
of program participation standards for its solar pilot programs. 

Commission staff has reviewed ‘IECO’s proposed modifications and believes the solar pilot 
program participation standards are consistent with the solar pilot programs approved by the 
Commission. 

Please notify the Commission prior to any further changes being made to the program 
standards. 

Beth Salak, 
Director, Division of Regdatory Analysis 
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